
IN CASE YOU MISSED IT
Capital Infrastructure and Investment in Charter Schools

This week’s installment in an ongoing series highlighting the Comptroller’s November 
2024 legislative brief on K-12 infrastructure and investment focuses on charter schools.

Following the release of the November 2024 legislative brief, 
OREA received a legislative request to provide additional 
information specific to charter schools. In particular, OREA 
was asked to review the condition and needs of charter 
school facilities in Tennessee, describe current funding 
of charter school facilities, and assess how other states 
provide capital funding to charter schools.

READ THE ADDENDUM HERE!
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https://comptroller.tn.gov/content/dam/cot/orea/advanced-search/2025/CharterSchoolAddendum.pdf

